SOME THOUGHTS ARISING FROM WEBSITE SURVEY RESULTS           PM  25/03/15

The numbers
1.
78% of respondents were TBI members.

2.
Of all respondents, the vast majority (62%) said they visited the website 'occasionally'

3.
The majority had found out about the website by word of mouth or through a TBI or other event.

4.
Most respondents said they viewed the site for 'less tha five minutes' (42%) or 'five to fifteen minutes' (44%).

5.
A majority of respondents said that TBI's having a more active presence on social networking sites would NOT help them to keep more in touch with its activities – 

(no 64%, yes 36%).

Pages most often visited

Strong suggestion that many people mainly use calendar, news items (and Newsletter) as a way of keeping in touch with what's going on.

Areas needing more coverage

Practical help with energy saving measures


Practical gardening tips and information – links to other growing groups and projects, help for schools


More information about and links to other Transition groups and community organisations with similar interests.

Forum

Several wanted to know or be reminded how to get email notifications of posts to forums they are interested in.


One suggestion to focus on one topic from time to time and perhaps try and kick-start forum discussion with emails.

Increase knowledge of TBI and participation in activities

More informal social events,  'get-togethers' and face-to-face meetings


More contact with other organisations


Some suggestions for more use of Facebook etc.


Better publicity and advertising in local press and media – regular item in local paper?, mailshots or leaflet deliveries to households, better poster distribution – involve younger people


More outdoor volunteering opportunities – litter picking etc.


Keep up the newsletter


Get the website more up tp date


More pub visits and real ale!  Cheese and wine tastings.


Perhaps try to counter the image of TBI members as beards-and-sandals weirdos.

